
Vitale, Matthew J- DNR 

From: Vitale, Matthew J - DNR 
Sent: 
To: 

Tuesday, August 01, 2017 10:52 AM 
'cashtondpw@villageofcashton.org' 

Subject: New Project Manager and Status Update Request - Former Hoffmans Mobil, 646 Front 
St, Cashton, WI, BRRTS #: 03-42-001293 

Good morning, Mr. Bekkum, 

Due to reorganization within the Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources Remediation and Redevelopment 
Program, the file for the above-referenced site has been transferred to me at the Eau Claire office of the Wisconsin 
Department of Natural Resources. I understand the site was a former gas station and soil contamination still exists on 
the site. Has there been any recent progress to investigate the site? I know the DOT conducted an investigation of the 
ROW in 2015 that partially delineated the extent of the contamination. 

Please submit a status update for the site within the next 30 days. In addition, submit all future correspondence 
pertaining to the site to me at the following address. 

Matthew Vitale 
Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources 
1300 W Clairemont Ave 
Eau Claire, WI 54701 

If you should have any questions regarding this letter or your site, please feel free to contact me at (715} 839-3760, ore­
mail me at matthew.vitale@wisconsin.gov. 

Sincerely, 

Matthew Vitale 

We are committed to service excellence. 
Visit our survey at http://dnr.wi.gov/customersurvey to evaluate how I did. 

Matthew Vitale 
Hydrogeologist 
Remediation and Redevelopment Program 
Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources 
Eau Claire Regional Office 
1300 W. Clairemont Ave. 
Eau Claire, WI 54701 
Phone: (715) 839-3760 
Fax: (715) 839-6076 
Matthew.Vitale@wisconsin.gov 
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